
Proud to be MACS Nomination Form
In the fall of 2007, the MACS Board of Education established the “Who is MACS” recognition program. 
 The publicity committee of board members Joseph Godfrey and Merrilee Gorton and Superintendent 
Nelson Bauersfeld wanted a way to publicly recognize people who represented the spirit of MACS. 
 Beginning with the first “Who is MACS” recipient Joy Kessler in November 2007, the tradition of 
celebrating “Who is MACS” has continued at each monthly Board of Education Meeting.  Beginning 
with the 2014 - 2015 school year the name was changed to "Proud to be MACS".


Please send nomination forms to Harmony Rice, District Clerk, at Mexico CSD DistrictOffice, 16 Fravor 
Road, Suite A, Mexico New York 13114. 


* Required

Your name (First and Last) * 1.

 

What is your role at MACS? * 2.

Faculty/Staff

Student

Parent

Other Community Member

Your MACS Phone Extension * 3.
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Please provide a phone number where we can contact you. * 4.

 

Your Email Address5.

 

Employee or district approved volunteer that you would like to nominate for "Proud to 
be MACS" * 

6.

 

Describe in a few sentences why you are nominating this person. * 7.
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This content is neither created nor endorsed by Microsoft. The data you submit will be sent to the form owner.

Microsoft Forms

When you think of this individual, please describe a recent contribution or event 
indicating how they help to advance the vision and mission of MACS?


DISTRICT VISION STATEMENT

Recognized as a school district that inspires excellence and leadership in all!


DISTRICT MISSION STATEMENT

Educate and motivate our students to be successful, responsible citizens. * 

8.
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